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BECOME A VOICE FOR OREGON STUDENTS





Letter to community members

Dear [community member, agency or association]

Our school board is crucial to [name of school]’s effective operations. A good school board guides a school’s direction and gives voice to the community’s goals and desires for their children. We need caring individuals who are passionate about supporting public education. 

We believe our school board should represent our community and our students. We would like your help to broaden the pool of people interested in serving. The Oregon School Boards Association can help. 

OSBA started its Get on Board campaign in 2017 to support potential candidates for school board. The Get on Board website includes answers to frequently asked questions, resources and testimonials as well as links to free webinars. 

School board elections are approaching fast. The filing period opens Feb. 8 and closes March 20. The election is May 20. 

We hope you will spread the word. School board service is a rewarding opportunity to become more deeply involved in your community and improve children’s lives. 

Sincerely,

[name]
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